
 

 

 
 

 
 

    
UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM 

OSDS-REC-07-19-2024-CVP 
 
TO : Public Schools District Supervisor (Baras, Bato, Caramoran, & Pandan) 
  School Heads of the following Schools: 

               Agban Central ES 
       Benticayan ES 
                Agban National HS 

       Carorian ES 
       Guinobatan ES  
       Maui ES 
       Caramoran School of Fisheries 

       Lourdes ES 
       San Isidro ES 
 
 

FROM:  
 
 

SUBJECT: CONDUCT OF AN ONLINE SURVEY FOR THE SCHOOL STAFFING 
STUDY BY IDINSIGHT  

 
DATE:  July 19, 2024 

   

 

1. In accordance with Regional Memorandum No. 00777, s. 2024 dated  July 15, 
2024, issued by Regional Director Gilbert T. Sadsad, certain schools have been 
selected to participate in the online survey for the school staffing study by 
IDINSIGHT. 

 
2. The target school participants are the school heads, teachers, and school-

based administrative officers of the identified schools above and shall access 
the following survey link and complete the survey from July 15 to August 9, 

2024. 
School Heads: https://bit.ly/idi-shsurvey 

Teachers: https://bit.ly/tchrsurvey 

Administrative Officer II: https://bit.ly/ao2survey 

3. For further details, please see refer to Regional Memo No. 00777, s. 2024 and 
Memorandum OM-OUHROD-2024-1347 dated July 11, 2024. 

 
4. Immediate compliance with this memorandum is requested. 




















